
 

 

Holiday Fund 
 
 
 

Personal Touch Cleaning (PTC)   Security 
    Denis Hernandez  
    Gerson F Zavala  
    Samuel Alejandro 
    Sandra Perez  
    Santos Joj  
 
 

     Crystal Oates  
    Yaire Carbajal 
    David Mendoza  
    Jazzmyn Lanier  
    Jennifer Aguirre 

Front Desk  Engineering 
    William Grove  
    Ruben Esteban-Perez 
    Michael McMullen  
    Tay McGee 
    Shak Manners 

     Steve Evans  
    Anselmo Bahena  
    Justin Reyes  

Management 
Francis Langlois** 

Taylor Jones 

 

**As General Manager, Francis does not receive funds from the holiday collecƟon. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Luma Residents, 

 

As the holiday season approaches, this is a wonderful opportunity to show our collective 

appreciation for the dedication and hard work of the Luma staff throughout the year. 

Many of you show your appreciation throughout the year for the services our staff 

members provide, but this is the opportunity for everyone to say “thank you.” 

Participation in the Holiday Fund is strictly voluntary, and contributions of any amount 

are welcome. Donor names and contributions will remain confidential. If you’d like to 

donate with a check, please make it payable to Luma HOA. Alternatively, homeowners can 

charge their contribution to their HOA account by sending an email to Taylor Jones at 

tjones@actionlife.com with the desired amount. 

Please note that the General Manager will not be included as a recipient of the Holiday 

Fund. The proceeds will be distributed to all eligible staff members based on their length of 

employment. 

Of course, you are also welcome to express your gratitude to staff members individually if 

you prefer. 

 

Wishing everyone a joyful holiday season! 

~ 

 


